
Report from Nominations Chair, Leroy Johnson 

We have two for re-election as Directors of the Kansas Lions Sight Foundation, Eric Strimple & Vern 
Failor. 

Have one that would like to be considered for the Director of the Kansas Lions Foundation, Cheryl Kerns. 

That is all at this time. Leroy Johnson, Nomination Chair 


